
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE: June 5, 2023 

TO: City Council Members 

FROM: Rachelle Kellogg, Community Development Director 

SUBJECT: Introduction of Public Works Assistant – Aaron Jobe 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Introduction of Public Works Assistant Aaron Jobe. 

 
DISCUSSION   
 
Aaron Jobe has been hired to fill the City’s vacant Public Works Assistant position.  Aaron grew up in 
Soulsbyville and graduated from Sonora High School.  He and his wife Mandy have four children, 
Sierra, Alyssa, Austin, and Shyla.  Before joining the City, Aaron worked in the collision repair field in 
the valley and he is glad to be back raising his family in Tuolumne County.  

 
FISCAL IMPACT  
 

There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund as this position was included within the Fiscal Year 2022-
2023 Budget. 


